



December 26, 1962

Maurice W. Nittler 1755 South Vallejo St. Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to verify your reception of Radio Station KETO, 1590, Seattle, Washington on December 11, 1962.

We broadcast with 5,000 watts. Our transmitter is located on Bainbridge Island just West of Seattle. We broadcast with a directional pattern at night.

Thank you for your interest in KETO and I hope we hear from you again.

Very truly yours,

RADIO STATION KETO

George A. Edgar, Station Manager

GAE: 11